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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 12:22 PM
To: 'Herrick Rowan'
Subject: RE: FPL

Good afternoon Mr. Rowan,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: Herrick Rowan [mailto:HROWAN@hollywoodfl.org]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 12:01 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: FPL 
 
THE RATES ARE HIGH ENOUGH,NO MORE RATE HIKES. 
__________________________________________ 
Herrick Rowan 
Code Compliance Officer 
City of Hollywood 
Code Compliance 
2600 Hollywood Blvd - Old Library 1st Floor 
P.O. Box 229045 
Hollywood, FL 33022-9045 
Office: 954-921-3062 954-774-6704 
E-mail: HROWAN@hollywoodfl.org 

 
Notice: Florida has a broad public records law. All correspondence sent to the City of Hollywood via e-mail may be subject to disclosure 
as a matter of public record. 
__________________________________________ 
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